
St Augustine’s News  
Newsletter 19 www.staugustines.dorset.sch.uk  5th July 2013 

School Mass 
We had an inspiring and beautiful 

Mass this morning, led by the 

children in Yr 3. The children who 

have just made their first 

communion played a special part and the Yr 2 

children sang a moving song for us. Well done! 
 

Welcome Back 
To Mrs Gardiner who will be back with us from 

Monday next week. We are so pleased that she 

is now recovered and back to normal. 

 

Meeting for Reception Parents 
We will be holding a meeting for parents of 

children currently in Reception about transition 

into Yr 1 next Weds 10th July at 2.45pm. 

 

Cowboy Lunch 
The Cowboy Lunch was a huge 

success, despite the poor weather. 

Thank you to all the lunchtime team 

for entering into the spirit of the 

occasion! 

 
 

Sun Hats 
As the weather has suddenly 

brightened up, it would be useful 

for all the children to have a sun 

hat to wear outside at lunchtime. 

 

PE Kits 
Please could you ensure that your child has the 

correct PE kit, labelled with their name, in 

school every day. We still have some children 

who have not brought theirs back since Sports 

Day! 

 

School Sports Kits 
If you have any school sports kits, please return 

them to school as soon as possible Thank you. 

 

School Fete 
What a wonderful day we had on Saturday – the 

weather was beautiful and so many people put in 

a lot of time. Special thanks to Katie, Margaret 

and Lucy for all the organising! 

 

Parent Teacher Meetings 
Yrs 3,4,5 and on Mon 15th, Yrs R,1 and 2 on Tues 

16th from 1-6pm. Reports will go out on Friday 

next week, so there is a chance to discuss them 

at the meetings. Please make sure you have 

returned your appointment slip. 

 

Arriving at School 
Please note that children should not be in school 

before 8.40am. At the moment, we have a group 

of children arriving before 8.20am and waiting 

around in the shelters. If for any reason your 

child needs to arrive earlier, they should be 

booked into Allsorts for Breakfast Club – 

750444. 
 

Class Photos 
These take place on Monday 8th July. 

Please make sure your child comes to 

school on time and in their smartest 

summer uniform. Thank you. 

 

Transition Day 
On Tues 9th, our new Reception children will be 

spending the morning in school and Year 6 will go 

to their secondary schools. The rest of the 

children will move to their new classes for the 

morning. All our teachers will be staying in the 

same year groups next year. 
 

Primary College 
Year 6 will be at Weymouth College on Weds, 

Thurs, Fri next week for a programme of 

activities based around jobs and careers. 
 

 



     
 

 



     

Sports News 
By Ms Pering 

 

AthleticsAthleticsAthleticsAthletics    
 

Well done to all the children who competed in the South Dorset Athletics Competition 
on the 18th & 19th June.  All children tried their best and were very well behaved. 
 
Y4Y4Y4Y4: Adam Parsons, Tanya Altoft, Mia Tolman, 
 
Y5Y5Y5Y5:::: Romilly Allan-Bant, Phoebe Mills, Jaimee Browne, Isabel Jolliffe, Joshua Cummings,  
Joshua Pering-Hogg, Llewan Matthews, Finley Jarvis 
 
Y6Y6Y6Y6: Bethany Plummer, Mia Pearson, Emma Greenman, Natalie Venner, Oliver Gillespie,  
David Taylor, Casey Pering-Hogg, Archie Nash 
 
A special thanks to Romilly's Mum who brought ice creams for everyone and Casey & Joshuas Dad 
for bringing extra refreshments for the children, it was a very hot day on the Wednesday and was 
very much appreciated. And thank you to  all the other family & friends that helped walk the 
children down to the Marsh, stayed and watched and supported the school. 
 
Jaimee Browne and Romilly Allan-Bant have been chosen and will be representing the South and 
West Athletics Team  in the County Championships on Saturday the 6th July.  We wish the whole 
team all the best. 
 
 
 

SwimmingSwimmingSwimmingSwimming    
 

Well done to the children who were selected and competed for the Weymouth and Dorset Team in 
the DSSA Swimming Finals on Saturday 29th June. 
 
Y5Y5Y5Y5: Phoebe Mills - 50m Backstroke 4th, 25m Butterfly 3rd.  Finley Jarvis - 50m Breaststroke 1st 
 
Y6Y6Y6Y6: Ollie Carr, Oliver Gillespie, David Taylor, Casey Pering-Hogg – Mixed Stroke Relay 6th 
 
Because of everyone's effort, when the points were added up the Weymouth and Dorset Team came 
2nd overall out of 8 Teams, only 4 points behind the winning team. 
 
If you would like to check timings or results, go to: 
http://www.dorsetswimming.co.uk/gala-results/primary-school-results.html 
 
 

HockeyHockeyHockeyHockey    
 

On Friday 5th July Y5 &Y6 are entering a Hockey Festival at Redlands Sports Hub.   
All the best to the team! 

 

 
 


